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Comments: I am absolutely against this trail system At lemon gulch. It's a wildlife winter area and also a caving

location for elk. Our wildlife are suffering enough as with the wolves and cougar population. If they want to bike.

There is lots of roads for them to ride. We ride our equipment on the roads and they can to. The forest service

already does an absolutely piss poor job with our forest, so why even have this. This a very bad idea for

prineville. 


